
 

 

Welcome to the 2023 to 2024 school year! 

On behalf of Stowford Friends, it’s our pleasure to welcome you to our wonderful community. We 
are looking forward to a great year filled with fantastic events and most importantly supporting our 
children and teachers so they can continue to deliver excellent support and education. 
 
The primary way to make this the best year for your child is to support Stowford Friends either as a 
committee member, volunteer or by attending our events.  This is your chance to support a great 
organisation which funds many of the opportunities that you see around school.  It also provides an 
opportunity for you to have a say in how we support your child and the school in totality. We are 
happy for everyone to commit as much or as little time as they have.  We are always in need of 
volunteers for one off jobs such as helping on a stall or pulling information together. If you are 
interested in being added to our volunteers list then please email us: 
friends@stowford.devon.sch.uk  
 
We have already held our Annual General Meeting (AGM) and can advise that Sarah Muirhead and 
Katie Rogers have been elected as joint Chairs, with Emma Coles as our Treasurer and Kirsty Lewis as 
secretary.  At the AGM we selected a range of events to start the year off.  The dates for these can 
be found below. Information will be circulated regarding these via parent whatsapp groups, social 
media and email directly from the school. 
 
We hope you look forward to seeing just what Stowford friends has in store. 
 
Warmest Regards 
 

Stowford Friends 
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